
 

 

 

 

May 31, 2022 

Mr. Donald F. Schuette Jr. 
City of Jackson, Missouri  
101 Court Street 
Jackson, MO 63755 
 

RE: Labor and Materials Contracts 

 I-55 Substation and Transmission/Distribution 

Dear Mr. Schuette: 

We have evaluated the bids on the above referenced I-55 Substation project.  After careful 
consideration and evaluation, we recommend you accept the total lump sum bid price of 
$1,433,000.00 from Power Grid Company for the Labor and Materials Contract at the I-55 
Substation. 

We also evaluated the bids on the Transmission/Distribution project associated with the I-55 
Substation.  We recommend you accept the Total Bid Price of $1,310,960.84 from Power Line 
Consultants, LLC for the Labor and Materials Contract. 

Enclosed is the bid tabulation. 

After approval, please let us know and we will instruct Power Grid Company and Power Line 
Consultants, LLC to proceed with the procurement of the insurance and bonds. 

If there are any questions or you need additional information, please contact me at 901.261.4639. 

Sincerely, 

 

Allen & Hoshall 

 
 
Russell Scott Burleson 
Sr. Vice President 

 
 

cc: Ed Bousson, AH 
 Steven Boles, AH 
 Bobby Davidson, AH 
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